Delta Kappa Gamma Society
Alpha Sigma Chapter

The Alpha Sigma chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma met Thursday,
February 16, 2017 at North Judson United Methodist Church Lounge.

There were 16 members in attendance responding to the question,
"What is your favorite memory/item from childhood?"

Cheryl Orkis made a motion o approve the November 2016 minutes and
Sheila Akers seconded.

Treasurer’s Report - Kathy Ward reported that our balance is
$845.55.

Correspondence - Sheila read a sympathy card from Peggy Glennie,
State Secretary, for the passing of Mary Goodner-Norris.

Committee Reports:

Membership - Margaret Radtke shared information about four new
member prospects, Susie Norwich, Jennifer Fletcher, Lauren Akers,
and Candice Schilz. Anne Eckert made a motion to accept the four
prospects, Susan Christian seconded. Initiation for hew members will
be help on April 22 at Route 10.

International Projects - Sharon Henderson made a motion for our
chapter project to be Schools for Africa, Sylvia Dumas seconded. We
will decide later on how much to send. We can use donations or money
from the budget.

Communication - Sheila Akers reported that she is working on making
our website official with international. She is also working on a
brochure for new members that provides information about our
chapter.,

Remembrances - The Remembrance Committee has sent three cards
for illness or injury.



Rules - Sharon Henderson reported that she submitted our rules but
has not heard back from the state.

Other business - Sharon Richie reminded us of our strengths and
weaknesses as reported from the committees that have meant for
SWOT.

- The state convention will be held on April 28th - 30th at the
Lexington Hotel. Sharon Richie will be attending. She encourages
others to also attend.

- We need to continue to submit pictures to Sheila showing members
volunteering. These pictures will be used for our state convention
poster titled "Alpha Sigma Serves the Community.”

- Donna Kida reminded us that we will be participating in the town wide
yard sale in August.

The next meeting will be held on Saturday, April 22, at 9:00 af Route
10 in North Judson. Initiation of members will fake place at the

meeting.

Margaret Radtke made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Kathy Ward
seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 4:55.

Carol Tr'lpenfﬂ s, r'ecor'dmg secretary
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Our program was about Kid's Closet and was presented by Linda
Lewandowski.



